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Another great season has come to an end for CMS. While world economics and the political 

situation resulted in a slightly slower season for us - it was however a highly successful one. 

Likewise it bodes well for next season as despite been 100% on buffalo we did not sell the 

whole quota which should mean combined with our increasing trophy quality, an exceptional 

season next year! 

 

 
 

We hunted our core area been the stunning Dande Safari area as well as Charara, Hammond, 

Kazuma and Nyakasanga and Lower Lupande in Zambia. They all treated our clients well 

with 12 out of 12 male leopards shot, ( unfortunately one wounded and lost) 100% on good 

solid buffalo, 2 out of 3 lions with the third having been tracked and unfortunately missed 

and 5 out of 5 trophy elephant  not to mention all the tuskless plains game croc and hippo.  

 

Dande was run very efficiently and we maintained the excellent standards that everyone has 

come to expect there and thanks must go to Kay our camp manger and Bongi and his team for 

their hard and tireless work.    



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 



 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

We have also drilled and are operating a solar borehole in the North of Dande which will be a 

great draw card and will pull a lot of animals back from Mozambique where they are forced 

to go to look for water as the season dries. 

 

 
 

 



HAMMOND  

Hammond as usual was excellent if a little easy! The quality of the buff were as good as 

anywhere in the country and everyone shot exceptional buff. Plains game cats and ele were 

also easy to come by and most clients ended up having enough time to visit the wonderful 

Gonerazhou national Park 

 
 



 
 

 


